
 

 

 

Integrated Transport Assessment guidance – is it working? 

 

 
 
Waka Kotahi are currently reviewing available Integrated Transport Assessment (ITA) guidance. The existing Waka 
Kotahi PPM ITA Guidance is out-dated (2007) as is other subsequent guidance/research which does not reflect 
recent policy changes such as the Emissions Reduction Plan and Vision Zero. This review is seeking to update 
guidance to reflect recent changes in industry, supporting a step change away from focusing on vehicles towards 
better multimodal and sustainability outcomes and expanding the guidance from being focused on State 
Highways to all roads. We are currently consulting with industry on this research. 


